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How should a Christian evaluate social and political issues?
Here are a few biblical principles that can be used. First is
the sanctity of human life. Verses such as Psalm 139:13-16
show that God’s care and concern extend to the womb. Other
verses such as Jeremiah 1:5, Judges 13:7-8, Psalm 51:5 and
Exodus 21:22-25 give additional perspective and framework to
this principle that applies to many areas of bioethics.
A related biblical principle involves the equality of human
beings. The Bible teaches that God has made “of one blood all
nations of men” (Acts 17:26). The Bible also teaches that it
is wrong for a Christian to have feelings of superiority
(Philippians 2). Believers are told not to make class
distinctions between various people (James 2). Paul teaches
the spiritual equality of all people in Christ (Galatians
3:28; Colossians 3:11). These principles apply to racial
relations and our view of government.
A third principle is a biblical perspective on marriage.
Marriage is God’s plan and provides intimate companionship for
life (Genesis 2:18). Marriage provides a context for the
procreation and nurture of children (Ephesians 6:1-2). And
finally, marriage provides a godly outlet for sexual desire (1
Corinthians 7:2). These principles can be applied to such
diverse issues as artificial reproduction (which often
introduces a third party into the pregnancy) and cohabitation
(living together).
A final principle concerns government and our obedience to
civil authority. Government is ordained by God (Rom.13:1-7).
We are to render service and obedience to the government
(Matt. 22:21) and submit to civil authority (1 Pet. 2:13-17).
Even though we are to obey government, there may be certain

times when we might be forced to obey God rather than men
(Acts 5:29). These principles apply to issues such as war,
civil disobedience, politics, and government.
Every day, it seems, we are confronted with ethical choices
and moral complexity. As Christians it is important to
consider these biblical principles and consistently apply them
to these issues.
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